
ACTIVITY REPORT 

05.05.2025  

 

1. Name of the Organising Department Cell: IQAC, K. C. Das Commerce College 

2. Name of the Event Conducted: One-Day Workshop on Revised FYUGP Syllabus of 

Gauhati University & Internship Orientation 

3. Mode: Offline 

4. Date of the Event: 5th May, 2025 

5. Time: 10.30 AM - 3.00 PM 

6. Venue: Conference Hall- II, K. C. Das Commerce College 

7. Objectives of the Event:  

To familiarize faculty members with the revised FYUGP curricular structure 

introduced by Gauhati University, ensuring effective implementation in academic 

planning and delivery. 

To provide clarity on the updated Internship Guidelines under the FYUGP framework, 

and outline the steps to be taken by institutions for smooth execution. 

To address faculty queries and challenges related to the new syllabus structure, student 

engagement, attendance, and discipline. 

To promote academic preparedness and institutional readiness for adapting to the 

restructured B.Com. curriculum and internship components. 

8. Resource persons:  

• Prof. Ratul Mahanta, Dean, Faculty of Arts, Gauhati University 

• Dr. Tilak Ch. Das, Assistant Professor, Department of Commerce, Gauhati 

University   

9. Title of the Topic(s) delivered by the Resource person(s) (if applicable):  

• Revised FYUGP curricular structure and Internship Guidelines of Gauhati 

University 

• Revised Structure of the Curriculum for FYUGP Commerce 

10. Total No. of Participants: 

 a. Students: NA 

 b. Teachers: 39 



c. Others (Please Specify): NA 

11. Outcome of the Event:  

In his presentation titled “Revised FYUGP Curricular Structure and Internship 

Guidelines of Gauhati University”, Prof. Mahanta delivered a comprehensive and 

insightful analysis of the newly restructured FYUGP syllabus. He elaborated on the key 

modifications in the curriculum and detailed the updated guidelines concerning student 

internships. 

Following this, Dr. Tilak Ch. Das conducted a session on “Revised Structure of the 

Curriculum for FYUGP Commerce”. He highlighted the major changes introduced in the 

B.Com syllabus and discussed their practical implications. Both sessions were highly 

interactive, as faculty members actively raised queries related to the revised syllabus 

structure, implementation strategies, and common classroom challenges such as student 

attendance and discipline. 

Additionally, a special presentation on “Internship Guidelines and Steps Taken For” was 

made by Dr. Kukil Borah, Coordinator, R&D Cell. His presentation focused on the 

institutional measures initiated to streamline and support the internship process under the 

revised framework. 

The entire workshop was conducted smoothly under the coordination of Dr. Upasana 

Chakravarty, Coordinator, IQAC. The active participation and engagement of faculty 

members contributed to the success of the event. 

The workshop concluded with a Vote of Thanks proposed by Jayashree Pathak, Head, 

Department of Mathematics and Statistics, who expressed gratitude to all the speakers, 

participants, and organizers for their valuable contributions. 

 

Sd/- 

Dr. Upasana Chakravarty 

Coordinator, IQAC 

K. C. Das Commerce College  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 


